
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                        28th September 2022  
 

 

                                                                                                         

Dear Parents,  

 

On Monday 10th October we are taking part in #HelloYellow for World Mental Health Day 

raising money for the Young Minds charity. For a donation of 50p we will be allowing 

children to come in non-uniform and would really love it if everyone could have a little 

yellow somewhere on their outfit that day. The more yellow the better ☺. Staff will also 

be challenged to do the same! 

If you would like more information on the wonderful work that the charity do, or you 

require any support as a parent, please do follow the link below to their website, where 

there is a parents tab. 

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/  

I will be on the playground at lunch time all week encouraging the children to join in with 

fun activities which can help us keep mentally healthy.  

Thank you in anticipation of your continued support.  

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Walch 

Learning Mentor  
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